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CONTRACTOR PROHIBITED FROM ENTERING AMTRAK 

PROPERTY AFTER STEALING TRAIN HORNS 

Activity Date: January 21, 2022 

Date Posted: March 15, 2022 

Case Number: IL-21-0388-O 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-314 

 

Amtrak terminated the contract of a contractor based in Camarillo, California, on 

January 21, 2022, following the issuance of our investigative report. Our investigation 

found that the contractor stole two train horns from the Beech Grove Maintenance 

Facility and later sold them to individuals he met on various train-related internet sites 

and online forums. In addition, Amtrak required the contractor to remove all 

equipment from Amtrak property and barred the contractor from entering any Amtrak 

property in the future.  

 
 

 

 

 


